
Created on June 13, 2024, | Page 1 of 1 

 

 
 
Temporary Solutions has collaborated with the Office of State Controller (OSC) to 
provide agencies with access to Temporary Solutions organizational units in the 
Integrated HR-Payroll System (IHRPS).  This is useful for agencies that want to provide 
more direct support to their temporaries employed through Temporary Solutions by 
accessing their time, pay, employment information, and more. 
 
How to request access to TS Organizational Unit in Beacon? 
 

• If you do not have access to TS org units in BEACON, one of your agency’s 
Agency Data Owners can submit a ticket to BEST Shared Services asking that 
they grant you that permission.  

• The Agency Data Owner will need to let OSC know what TS org units you need 
access to. A list of TS org units for DHHS is on our website: 
https://oshr.nc.gov/temporary-solutions-org-units/open. Once BEST has 
processed the request, you will be able to access your org. unit information 
through BEACON/Fiori.  

• Data Owners are appointed by their agency and are responsible for approving 
changes or additions to position/user mappings. They are the points of 
contact for approving changes for access. 

• Link to Data Owner Manual. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

NC OSHR Temporary Solutions Job Aid 
 

Requesting Access to TS Org Units in Beacon 

Contact us: 
 
Payroll Specialist 
Marcus Gulley 
984.236.1066   
Marcus.Gulley@nc.gov  

Temporary Solutions 
1110 Navaho Drive, Suite 200, 
Raleigh, NC 
Phone: 984.236.1040 
 
Visit us at: 
NC OSHR: Temporary Solutions  
to learn more about our work 

https://www.osc.nc.gov/training/hr-payroll-security-roles/agency-data-owners
https://oshr.nc.gov/temporary-solutions-org-units/open
https://www.osc.nc.gov/data-owner-handbook/open#:~:text=Data%20Owners%20are%20appointed%20by,and%20submit%20security%20change%20requests.
mailto:Marcus.Gulley@nc.gov
https://uat-8oshr.dc.nc.gov/work-nc/temporary-solutions

